
Term 1 Week  Newsletter 

Kia ora e te whānau 

Wow! This term is zooming by! 

A huge thank you for coming along to the learning conversations last week. We 

had 91% of our whānau attend on the night, with teachers touching base, or 

still to touch base with the remaining parents. Such a fabulous turn out and 

great start to the year ahead working in partnership to support our tamariki. 

Please remember you can contact your child's teacher at any time for a check in 

or catch up. The easiest way of communicating with them is via email and from 

there a time can be arranged for you to meet. 

There are quite a few things coming up so please pop these dates in your 

calendar: 

• Monday 4 March: MOVIN' MARCH has begun! There will 

be lots of fun movement ideas for our tamariki. A big 

thanks to Sharon Boese for her organisation. 

• Sunday 10 March: Horoeka Scenic Reserve Family Day: 

11am - 3pm. 

• Monday 11 March: Whānau Hui 5:30pm PLEASE NOTE THIS 

IS NOW ON WEDNESDAY 13 MARCH 5:30PM PLEASE RSVP 

TO dave@tawhai.school.nz 

• Wednesday 13 March: WALKATHON 

• Wednesday 20 March: UDAY (details to come) 

• Friday 29 March: Good Friday (public holiday) 

• Monday 1 April: Easter Monday (public holiday) 

• Tuesday 2 April: Easter Tuesday (school holiday) 

• Wednesday 3 April: Rob Cope presentation for parents- 
Digital Safety 7pm 

• Tuesday 9 April: School Board Hui 

• Friday 12 April: End of Term 1 

• Friday 17 May: Pink Shirt day 

• Monday 3 June: King's Birthday 

• Tuesday 4 June: Teacher Only Day 

Our community facilities: We are so incredibly lucky to have such 

beautiful grounds and outdoor areas which are available for the 

community to use. If you are here enjoying the facilities, and see 
any inappropriate behaviour or damage to the property, can you 

please contact the police and let us know here at school. 
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Lost Property: We are already building up a pile of lost property items. Can you 

please ensure your child's clothing is named so that it can be returned if it is 

lost. 

 

 

Sports news from Renee.... 

On Monday 11th of March at 9am, Kindo will open up for term 2 sports 

registrations. 

Basketball 

Year 1/2 Friday - Tiniball 

Year 3/4 Monday - Tiniball 

Year 5/6 Thursday - Miniball 

 

Netball - 12 week season, playing Saturdays through term 2 and 3.  Open for year 3-

6. 

Please email Renee Saul (Sports co-ordinator) if you have any queries. 

renee@tawhai.school.nz 
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